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Friday 19th April 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that we will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in 
our school hall from Friday 17th May until Wednesday 22nd May. Children and 
parents/carers are very welcome to attend the fair on any of those days after 
school. The children will be given the opportunity to also look through the books 
during the day in school (but they will not be able to buy any without your 
permission!) 
 
The fair will be cashless. Payments for books will be taken using a QR code 
that will be placed around the school hall. This QR code will take you through to 
a page from which you can purchase the book/s. 
 
If there are multiple copies of the book available, a copy can be taken and 
enjoyed straight after payment has been made. If there is only one copy left 
then we ask if that copy can be kept on the shelf and an order can be taken for 
the book. This will then be delivered to school on Thursday 23rd May when the 
book fair is collected and it can be given to your child in school. 
 
The Bookateers have organised a competition to win one of 5 £5 book 
vouchers that can be spent at the fair. Details of this competition a will be 
shared in the next couple of weeks. 
 
Please get in touch with school if you have any questions regarding the book 
fair. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Mrs Gorman and the Bookateers. 


